
 

NOTTINGHAMSHIRE POLICE AND CRIME PANEL 
 
19 DECEMBER 2016 
 

APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF CONSTABLE 
 
Purpose of the Report 
 

1. To share the outcomes of the Police and Crime Panel Confirmation Hearing 
held on 9 December 2016.  

 
Information and Advice 
 

2. The Panel held a Confirmation Hearing to consider the proposed appointment 
of a new Chief Constable for Nottinghamshire Police, in line with the statutory 
requirements. 
 

3. The Panel are required to subsequently write to the Commissioner to confirm 
their recommendation about the proposed appointment (and the 
Commissioner is required to respond to that recommendation). 
 

4. Due to the timing of that hearing in relation to the publication of the agenda for 
the 19th December meeting, it is not possible to confirm the outcomes at the 
time of writing. 
 

5. The outcomes of the Confirmation Hearing process will therefore be verbally 
reported to the Panel meeting of 19 December 2016. 

 
Other Options Considered 
 

6. None. 
 

Reasons for Recommendation/s 
 

7. To enable the outcomes of the Confirmation Hearing process for the 
appointment of a Chief Constable to be formally reported to the Panel. 

 
RECOMMENDATION/S 
  

1) That the outcomes of the Confirmation Hearing process be noted. 
 

Background Papers and Published Documents 
 
1) Agenda pack for Confirmation Hearing held on 9 December 2016 (published). 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact:- 
Keith Ford, Team Manager, Democratic Services, Nottinghamshire County Council 
keith.ford@nottscc.gov.uk     Tel: 0115 9772590  
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